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Hi Jon,

,,

Thank you so much for a great night!,, We have heard loads of wonderful comments about the show.,, We 

have all been cracking up at the somewhat accidental theme that all the girls had mental illness as Heyward, 

previous to Vitals, was CEO of a company in NYC that provided mental health benefits.,,,, That,,,s why 

she said that going to therapy was not a bad thing!

,,

Anyway, it was a great show.,, When you are ready, send over those links and we will write you a formal 

thank you and recommendation.

,,

Have a great day!

,,

,,

,,
,,

Kathy Merten
Product Manager, Implementations
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